
 
Dear Dr. Kiehne, 
 
I want to thank you for the gift of a stethoscope. My name is 
Benjamin Johnson, and I am an incoming medical student 
from Watauga, Texas. The process of beginning my medical 
school journey has been intimidating. It was several big steps 
for me and my family. Receiving the School of Medicine 
stethoscope was a great sign that I was welcome and a great 
source of encouragement for me. Thank you! Your generosity 
of the School of Medicine Stethoscopes for Students program is 
greatly appreciated. 
 
Sincerely,  
Benjamin Johnson 




